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Proclamation
National Public Works Week, May 19-25, 2024

WHEREAS, public works services are important to the health, safety and well-being of Sherwood’s
citizens; and

WHEREAS, these services can only be provided through dedicated public works professionals —

including government and private sector employees who oversee water distribution, water treatment,
sewer systems, equipment services, public properties, solid waste and recycling services, city streets
and parks maintenance; and

WHEREAS, these employees are the City’s silent heroes who guarantee that these essential services
are always working; and

WHEREAS, the support and understanding of an informed citizenry is vital to the efficient operation
of public works systems; and

WHEREAS, the year 2024 marks the 64th Annual Public Works Week sponsored by the American
Public Works Association; and

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that 1, Tim Rosener, Sherwood, Oregon Mayor do
hereby proclaim May 19-25, 2024, as National Public Works Week in Sherwood and urge all citizens
to recognize and thank public works employees for the dedicated service they provide.

Dated: May 21, 2024


